







# Together we can make a difference!







### **Attendance Winners**

Congratulations to Chipmunk, Shark and Eagle classes who have won the attendance trophy over the past fortnight.

Remember, the 30 children with the best attendance at the end of the year will get a very special prize!

Did you know being late to school by 10 minutes everyday equates to 20 days of teaching lost in one year.

### **INSET DAY**

Reminder that the school is closed to children on Monday 28th November 2016 due to staff training. School will reopen to children on Tuesday 29th November!

### Aldborough's Authors' Book Fair

Ahoy there authors, readers and fans! Our very first Aldborough's Authors' Book Fair will be taking place on Wednesday 16th November from 3.15 -3.50pm in the downstairs hall. Many of our children have written their own books, which you will be able to read, enjoy and take home for a small donation to charity. All proceeds from the book fair will go towards Roald Dahl's Marvellous Children's Charity which helps support children suffering from serious illnesses. If you have written a book, make sure you are in the downstairs hall at 3.30pm

when our Chair of Governors, Mr Low, will be announcing our 1st, 2nd and 3rd places, and giving out prizes. We hope to see as many of you as possible next Wednesday to celebrate our children's writing together!

'Art Day' is on Thursday 17th November. The children are going to be involved in many exciting and creative activities! Children are invited to wear an item of clothing in their year groups colour. If your child does not wish to take part please ensure they are in full school uniform.

RECEPTION- RED, Y1 - ORANGE, Y2 - YELLOW, Y3 - GREEN, Y4 - BLUE, Y5 - PINK, Y6 - VIOLET

### **Reading and Writing Workshop**

Some of our Year 5 and 6 children were lucky enough to visit a screening of Roald Dahl's Matilda today. They have been reading the book before the visit and are currently working on imaginative writing around the theme of having a super power. We look forward to sharing some of their writing on our star writers board in the downstairs corridor and on the website.

23-11-16—Chipmunk

28-11-16—INSET day

### **Lunchtime Awards!**

Well done to these children who are our lunch time stars of the week. They will proudly be wearing their medals around school!

- Reception Zaynab
- Year 1— Barshat
- Year 2— Ohona
- Year 3— Orly
- Year 4— Aramis
- Year 5— Charlie
- Year 6— Ionut

### **Reception FLP**

Calling all Reception parents! Please join us on Tuesday 15th November for a reading Family Learning session at 9am. Please go to Beetle or Firefly classrooms when you arrive to be escorted to the top hall. Tea, coffee and biscuits will be provided!

### 'Good Children, Great Parents!'

We are excited to offer you the opportunity to attend a workshop run by Redbridge Institute designed to explore new ideas for bringing up confident, happy children. The course will run every Tuesday for 3 weeks starting on Tuesday 15th November from 12:30 to 3:00pm. If you are interested please see Miss Bruno or complete a form in the school office.

## **Forthcoming Events**

Friday 11th November 2016

- 16-11-16—APS Authors' **Book Fair**
- 17-11-16—Art theme day
- 18-11-16—Anti-Bullying day 21-11-16-Reception &
- Year 6 height and weight measurements
- 22-11-16-RSPB visit for Years 2 and 5
- Assembly
- 23-11-16—Year 4 Cutty Sark visit
- 25-11-16—Oral Health promotion for Reception & Year 1